La Salle Academy

Dear Students, Parents/Guardians:

Please find enclosed the Behavior Expectations for the 2021-2022 school year for

grades 4-8, which we ask you to read and discuss with your child(ren). In order to
maintain a safe, nurturing and Christian environment for the children at La Salle Academy,

it is imperative that the school and home, work cooperatively.

We ask that after your review; you sign, detach and return this sheet to your
child(ren)’s classroom teacher. This acknowledges your acceptance and commitment to

our school policy.

Thank you for your cooperation!

Student’s Name Student’s Signature

Parent’s/Guardian’s Name Parent’s/Guardian’s Signature



